
On Thursday, June 13, the Keystone Space Collaborative welcomed over 50 attendees to 
our virtual Working Group session. Thank you to everyone who joined!

Below is a link to the recording and additional resources from our discussion.

Special thank you to our presenter Michael Roberts, PhD, Chief Scientist  
for the International Space Station National Laboratory.

We were excited to share that  
early registration is now open for the 
2024 Keystone Space Collaborative 
Annual Conference.

Register before August 29 for  
a discounted rate!

Additionally, we shared that we’re growing our team and are currently 
searching for an Outreach Coordinator. 

Apply today or share with your network— let’s make an impact on our region’s  
space industry together!
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